
Newsletter 10th June 2022 

   St John Fisher Feast Day Celebration 

 Wednesday, 22nd June 2022 

An outdoor, 
lively worship 

Everyone to wear 
red and white 

Year 4  

Holy Communion 
Blessing and party 

Library fun 
throughout the 

day 

Exciting games in 
classrooms 

SJF’s Got Talent 
in the afternoon 

Plus lots more! 



 
Year 6 

Well done to all of those who completed the last experiment. Here is our next Marvin and 
Milo science activity! 
Please complete and send a photograph to stephanie.tollitt@st-johnfisher.halton.sch.uk by 
Thursday 16th June and you will receive a certificate. 

Well done to Oscar McGarry in year 6 who has been 
growing his hair for sometime now, he has had it cut 
and donated his hair to the ‘Little Princess Trust’ - 
a charity that makes wigs for children who have lost 
their own hair due to cancer. 

mailto:stephanie.tollitt@st-johnfisher.halton.sch.uk


Year 3 

In their science lessons year 
3  have been investigating 
light and how they need it to 
be able to see. 

 

They also went on a walk in 
the local area and learned 
about road safety. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The reception class have been super heroes this week and have used dice and their 
super heroes to  move up and down the number line. They have also defrosted some 

of their frozen super heroes using different liquids to see which one works the 
best. 



Awards—Congratulations to the following children 
 

 

                    
    

 

                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

DOJO AWARDS  

       SUPERSTAR AWARDS 

SMILE AWARDS 



Dates for your Diary 

CHOIR REHEARSALS  

17th June    Own clothes day, the children are to bring in a bottle for the summer fair tombola — 
    always a big success! 

22nd June   St John Fisher Feast Day—celebratory day, lots of activities in school 

Week beginning 27th June KS1 children to bring in daonations of cakes, chocolates, treats for the summer fair 

    KS2 children to bring in unwanted gifts such as toiletries, cosmetics etc 

1st July    Sports day : KS1 9.15—10.15am , KS2 1.30—2.30pm (Weather permitting) 

1st July    Summer fair starting at 2.30pm 

Week beginning 4th July Transition week, children move to their new classes and meet their new teachers. Year 6  
    pupils go their high schools on 4th and 5th June. 

6th July    Reports will be sent home 

13th July    ‘Book Look’ - parents are invited into school to look at their child/ren’s books 

18th July   Leavers Mass and Award Ceremony in St John Fisher Church at 6.00pm 

19th July    Celebratory BBQ and fun activities for year 6 pupils. 

 

Choir will be on Thursday after school next week and until the end of term.  This change is because some of 
the year 4 and 5  are committed to something else on Wednesday evenings. Sorry for any inconvenience. 

Sports day this year will be on 1st July - 

KS1 will start at 9.15am and finish at 10.30am 

KS2 will start at 1.30pm and finish at 2.30pm 

 

Weather permitting of course! 

The summer fair will follow sports day and start at 
2.30pm on 1st July.  

We have to rely on your generosity to make a success of 
the summer fair which is  a good way to raise extra funds 
to benefit the children. 

 

The week beginning the 27th June we ask the children to 
bring in donations that we can use n the fair. KS1 chil-
dren are asked to bring n cakes, chocolates, biscuits etc  

KS2 children are asked to bring in unwanted gifts such as 
toiletries or cosmetics.  

 

We thank you for your generosity and support. 


